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14 November 2022

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Number 76 s. 2022

TO - REGIONAL SCOUT DIRECTORS, COUNCIL SCOUT EXECUTIVES,

AND OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE

SUBJECT : 4™ QUARTER SUBMISSION OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS FOR
COMMUNITY PROJECT

As part of the Governance Commission for GOCC (GCG)’s validation process of the BSP 2022
Performance Evaluation Scorecards (PES) for the 4" quarter of the fiscal year, Local Councils are
hereby advised to submit the report on the community service projects conducted in their
respective Local Council from October 1, 2022 — December 1, 2022.

To those who haven’t submitted, kindly submit the said report (use the attached template) to the
Field Operations Division of the BSP National Office not later than December 15, 2022, via email
at zeon.valdez@scouts.org.ph

For further queries and concerns regarding the aforementioned, please contact Mr. Zeon L.
Valdez, Field Services Executive at 0921-866-1395, or through email at
zeon.valdez@scouts.org.ph

For your information, guidance, and compliance.

Attached™~Community Service Project Report Template
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BOY SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES

Region
Council

COMMUNITY PROJECT REPORT

Project Title :

Location

Project Proponent:

Date Implemented: From: To:

Number of Participants:

Unit Leaders: (Male) (Female)

Scouts: (Male) (Female)

No. of Beneficiaries: (Individual) (Families) (Barangay)
Brief Description of the Project:

(Note: Kindly attach pictures and links of the social media where the project was posted)

Submitted by:

Council Scout Executive / OIC



